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Friday, 29 March 2019 

 

Dear Applicant  

 

Thank you for your interest in the class teacher position at St Philip’s CE Primary School. 

You will see that we currently have a vacancy in the Key Stage 1 phase and we are 

looking for a teacher who enjoys working within a strong team approach and is proactive 

in contributing ideas to drive excellent teaching and learning. 

 

In January 2018, Ofsted judged the school to be “good” in most areas and we were 

pleased that the inspectors recognised that “the quality of teaching has improved strongly 

and is now good: there is a great level of consistency in approach and this is helping 

pupils catch up towards where they should be.” 

Although the school has been judged as “required to improve” overall, the report is quite 

clear that “this is a rapidly improving school” and we have every confidence that this 

sharp upward trajectory will be continued. 

We are in the midst of that exciting journey and are moving quickly to drive school 

improvement. I would welcome you to come and visit the school to see what we are doing 

and the impact so far for yourself.  

Please do contact the school if you have any further questions, and I look forward to 

receiving your application for this position. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sally Allan 

Headteacher 

 


